
 

Out of Uniform Pass Referral Opportunity 
 
Dear All Saints Families, 
 
As customary, we are hosting an Open House on Sunday, January 31st from 1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. to 
coincide with the beginning of Catholic Schools Week.  As families of All Saints, you can play a vital role to 
ensure that prospective families see our school. 
 
Please share the attached Open House flyer with family and friends who have elementary school age 
children interested in attending a Catholic school and invite them to tour All Saints during our Open House.  
If your referral tours the school during the Open House on January 31st your student (s) will get one (1) 
Out of Uniform Pass for each family that tours the school because of your invitation. 
 
Simply have your family and/or friend fill out the information below and give it to the people checking in 
prospective families at the Open House.  Please make copies of the information form if you need more. 
 
Thank you for spreading the good news about All Saints Catholic Academy within the community and for 
inviting friends and family to see that our school is Grounded in Faith. 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
Patty Bajek 
Director of Student Services 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address: _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City: __________________________State:______ Zip:____________________________________ 
 
E-mail Address:___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Names and Ages of Child (ren): ______________________________________________________ 
 
First and Last Name of All Saints Family that Referred You: ________________________________ 


